
The Holy Family 

Catholic School 
 

 

 
 
 
Our Ref: FAZ/DK 
 
6 July 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Summer School 
 
Further to my previous letter, I would like to remind you that your child still has the 
opportunity to attend our Summer School which runs from Monday, 26 July 2021 to 
Friday, 30 July 2021.  The daily timetable will run from 9.00 am to 2.45 pm and there 
is no charge. 
 
The main aims of Summer School are to support and encourage students to develop 
an enjoyment of Mathematics and English and also to prepare them for the 
secondary school through a carefully structured one-week programme.  Students are 
nurtured through team building activities, IT activities, games and group work related 
to the National Numeracy and Literacy Strategy along with a trip to the cinema, if 
possible.   
 
Students will take part in daily games/activities and will have the opportunity to play 
at lunchtimes.  One of the great benefits of attending the Summer School is that your 
child will have the opportunity to meet staff and a chance to befriend students from 
the other feeder primary schools who will be joining them in Year 7. 
 
As you will be aware, we only have a few weeks left before the end of term and 
therefore I need to finalise plans quickly.  As we expect a large interest this year, we 
would appreciate a quick response from you to acknowledge your child’s attendance.  
Therefore, if you would like your child to attend the Summer School, please 
complete the reply slip, enclosed, and return to me by Monday, 12 July 2021.  
Please include any medical information or dietary needs that we need to be aware of 
along with emergency contact details.   
 
Please mark your envelope ‘for the attention of Mrs F Azad’. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns and require any further information, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
F Azad (Mrs) 
Business Manager 
 
Encs 

 
 
 



 

The Holy Family Catholic School Summer School 2021 
 
PLEASE COMPLETE IN BLOCK CAPITALS 
 
I .....................................................Parent/Carer of ................................................. 
 
My child would like to attend the Summer School and give permission for him/her to 
attend the cinema trip.   
 

Please give two emergency contact names and telephone numbers: 

Contact 1  Contact 2 

Name/address 
 
 
 
 
 

 Name/address 
 
 
 
 
 

Telephone numbers 
1 
 
2 
 

 Telephone numbers 
1 
 
2 

 
 
Enter below any important information (e.g. medical or dietary) of which we 
should be aware: 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Signed ..................................................Parent/Carer  Date ............................ 
 
Please return to The Holy Family Catholic School marked ‘for the attention of  
Mrs F Azad by Monday, 12 July 2021. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Interim Headteacher: Ms S Mather  The Holy Family Catholic School, Spring Gardens Lane, Keighley, BD20 6LH 

Tel: 01535 210212    Email: office@holyfamilyschool.uk     Web: www.holyfamilyschool.uk  
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